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February 1, 2018 

Board of Supervisors 
County of El Dorado 
330 Fair Lane 
Placerville, CA 95667 

Re: Town Center Apartments 

Dear Honorable Supervisors: 

On behalf of (your business name) I am writing to express our support for the approval 
of the Town Center Apartments. Our family is devoted to preserving the quality of life in 
El Dorado County by providing and promoting a strong, healthy and diverse business 
community. 

I urge you to support the Town Center Apartment project and bring a different type of 
housing to El Dorado Hills. We are thrilled that the project will provide its own parking, 
not have an adverse impact on services and most importantly will bring life to the Town 
Center. 

Construction of these apartments is essential for further business development. These 

new residents will support the businesses in Town Center along with other El Dorado 

County businesses that need customers to succeed. This project is critical for our 

businesses to not only survive but thrive. Approval of the Apartments will bring much 

needed jobs to the community, new buyers for local businesses and new revenue for 

your County budget. 

We urge you to support this project to show that we are business friendly and welcome 
investors that are interested in making major financial commitments in El Dorado 
County. 

�lly, 

. Ray..,;;na/Busi EDCBOS RGVD 

FEB 5 2018 AM10:.:fl 

SENT TO ALL BOARD MEMBERS 
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Board of Supervisors 
County of El Dorado 
330 Fair Lane 
Placerville, CA 95667 

. .... .. : .. ·-· ! 

Re: Town Center Apartments 

Dear Honorable Supervisors: 
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•• ••>• , • •  : •• 

·=· ·· ···· · ·· ·· · -� ... -� . �. . . 

On behalf of GNC LIVE WELL in the El Dorado Hills Town center, I am writing to express our support for 
the approval of the Town Center Apartments. Our family is devoted to preserving the quality of life in El 
Dorado County by providing and promoting a strong, healthy and diverse business community. 

I urge you to support the Town Center Apartment project and bring a different type of housing to El Dorado 
Hills. We are thrilled that the project will provide its own parking, not have an adverse impact on services 
and most importantly will bring life to the Town Center. 

Construction of these apartments is essential for further business development. these new residents will 
support the businesses in Town Center along with other El Dorado County businesses that need customers 
to succeed. This project is critical for our businesses to not only survive but thrive. Approval of the 
Apartments will bring much needed jqbs to the community, new buyers for local businesses and new 
revenue for your County budget. 

We urge you to support this project to show that we are business friendly and welcome investors that are 
· interested in making major financial commitments in El Dorado County.

Thank you. 

Prakash Sah 
GNC LIVE WELL 

EDG BOS RGVD 

FEB 5 2018 AHl0:50 

SENT TO ALL BOARD M.fldBEFS 


